
 

Kindergarten Registrations 
 

For planning purposes please let the office 
know if you are considering registering a 
kindergarten student for the 2024 year or the 
2025 year or know anyone who is planning 
to. 

We are now taking registrations for next 
school year 2024-2025 for students who will 
be 5 before December 31,2024.  If you would 
like a kindergarten registration package, 
please contact the office at 250-786-5314 or 
email kruscheinski@sd59.bc.ca 

 

 
 

 
 

JANUARY NOTES 

JANUARY 10, 2024 

Fri. Feb. 2- NID -no school for students 

Mon. Feb.19 – Family Day- no school 

Wed. Feb 28 & Thur. Feb 29 – early 
dismissal and Parent/Teacher 
interviews 

Dates To Remember 
 

PAC NEWS 
 

The next PAC meeting will 
be Monday January 22 at 
5:30 in the multipurpose 
room.  Everyone welcome. 

Winter Clothes 

Please come to school with warm 
winter gear (snow pants, toques, and 
gloves).  All students are expected to 
be outside during recess unless it is 
colder than -20. 

 

 

We would like to welcome a new EA 
to our school Chelsea Herrington. 

We are pleased to announce that in 
partnership with the Ministry of 
Education and Childcare, Safer Schools 
has opened up four more dates for the 
“Social Media Awareness” Family 
Sessions. These sessions are designed to 
support families and caregivers navigate 
the digital world. 

Dates, times and information to register 
can be found in the link below.   

erase Family Sessions (saferschoolstogether.com) 
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